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Comments: please do not move forward with the Stibnite Gold Project.  this project would have serious

detrimental consequences for the wildlife in the area including endangered fish species salmon, steelhead and

bull trout.  the project would increase access to present quiet areas and cause sediment pollution.  please reject

this project and instead continue with the cleaning of the mine site.  

thank you.


